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The LLA’s Criminal Law Committee met several times during 2015 to discuss a number of 

issues relative to criminal procedure and local practices.  At least one member from the bench 

was present at each meeting.  A new waiver of arraignment form has been created and is posted 

on the LLA website.  It is likely that there will be a requirement that all criminal complaints be 

filed electronically in the future.  There were no substantive changes to the criminal code this 

year.   

 

The Criminal Law Committee intends to meet quarterly in 2016.  However, if there are any 

pressing issues the Criminal Law Committee will meet more frequently.   

 


